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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Survey Operations – Ironmill Bay to Blackness Bay 

 

Mariners are advised that commencing on Tuesday 13th May for approximately four days,  

Ultrabeam Hydrographic will be undertaking bathymetric and geophysical survey works on 

the cross channel pipeline which runs from Ironmill Bay on the North Shore to Blackness Bay 

on the South Shore of the Forth Estuary, as per attached drawing. 

 

The survey will be carried out using the RIB “Tracer 3” and will take place between the hours 

of 0600 and 1800.  

During survey operations the vessel will display lights and shapes as required by 

International Regulations and advise FTNS of all movements, the operations will not be 

obstructive to passing traffic and will maintain a listening watch on VHF channels 71 and 16. 

Further information is available from Ultrabeam Hydrographic Project Manager on 07583 

919 661. 

 



Status of previously published notices:  

 
Nos 53, 73, and 116 of 2024 remain in force  
Nos 10, 14,19, 21, 36,48,51, 58, 59 and 60 of 2025 remain in force. 
 

Issued by: 

Craig Hutchison 

Marine Manager – Grangemouth 


